11th September 2017



Dear Parent or Carer,

I have arranged to run an after school club for children interested in learning to sew. The club will meet each Monday after school from 3:15 to 4:15 starting on 18/09/17. I hope to run this club all year.

Depending on the response I may have to put the pupils into groups and give them a term each. I will let you know if your child has a place and when they will start to attend on Friday $15^{\rm th}$ September.

The club will be available to children in years 4, 5 and 6. It is important that those taking part attend on a regular basis so that they can learn different stitches and finish the artefacts we are going to make.

There will be a small charge of £1 each week to cover the resources used. You will be able to pay using Parent-Pay Clubs.

I hope you feel your child will benefit from the activity and can consent to his/her involvement. Please return this permission slip if you wish your child to attend the sewing club.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Julia McCorrie

(Year 5 TA)

I would like my childin classin class
to be considered for a place in the sewing club starting on Monday18 th September 2017.
Parents signaturedatedate
Please print name
Child being picked up by